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Subject: Proposed industrial site at Eshiels
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Dear Sir/Madam;

| wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed development of land at Eshiels on the north side of the
A72.

The proposed development appears to be misguided in a number of ways:

- it will significantly detract from one of the most visited and popular tourist/recreational destinations in Scotland, and
runs the risk of substantially damaging the local economy

- the area is prone to repeated flooding

- an attractive hamlet will lose its unique identity, and will become merely an outpost of Peebles, which again will
damage the unique quality of the popular Borders town.

Please reconsider this proposal, and consider another more suitable site.
Yours faithfully

Jane Lambley.
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